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April 19, 2019  
 
 

Nancy Yen-wen Cheng 
Associate Professor 
Head, Department of Architecture 
1206 University of Oregon 
Eugene, OR  97403-1206 
 
Greetings, 
 
After reviewing the 5-year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by University of Oregon 
Department of Architecture, the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has 
concluded that the program has demonstrated progress toward addressing deficiencies, but 
finds that sufficient evidence was not provided for SPC A.9 Historical Traditions and Global 
Culture. 
 
Evidence of progress toward addressing this deficiency must be presented at the time of the 
next visit. 
 
Please note that Statistical Reports are still due annually.   
If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 
 
 

 Very truly yours, 

 
Kevin Flynn, FAIA 
President 
 


